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The aƩached document is being submiƩed as an “Addendum” to our original ApplicaƟon for Grant in 
Aid, received by the Municipality on Monday, October 16th. We have recently received new staƟsƟcal 
data from the “DesƟnaƟon BriƟsh Columbia” organizaƟon that validates our request for increased 
funding. The aƩached document is newly released staƟsƟcal data over the past 10 years, containing 
comparable visitor numbers for the “Cowichan Regional Visitor Centre” and the “Chemainus Visitor 
Centre.” The data indicates a clear picture of the 30% higher volume of visitors being served in 2023 at 
the Chemainus Visitor Centre, versus the Cowichan Regional Visitor Centre count. The 10‐year staƟsƟcal 
data also clarifies a 44% higher volume of visitors served at the Chemainus Visitor Centre, versus the 
Cowichan Regional Visitor Centre. Our experience as “Regional Ambassadors” was severely challenged 
in 2023 by insufficient coverage to adequately serve all the needs of our visitors, which caused 
numerous visiƟng guests to leave the centre unassisted.  Our request for addiƟonal funding in 2024 will 
aid in solving a measure of this challenge. We genuinely appreciate your added consideraƟon regarding 
the informaƟon in the aƩached document. 

Warmest regards, 
Cindy Simpson, Visitor Centre Manager, 
as per Peter MaƩhews – President, Chemainus & District Chamber of Commerce & Visitor Centre 

Box #575, 
102 – 9799 Waterwheel Cres., 
Chemainus, BC V0R1K0 
250‐737‐3370 
chamber@chemainu.bc.ca 
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